
Dear donators, 

 I trust you are doing well. I am doing well in school.  

My third year started in November 2021 and will end hopefully in October2022. 

The major challenge I have faced so far is studies halting due to a strike action in January by 

all university lecturers nationwide but they resumed in mid-February and lectures have been 

going on smoothly since then.  

School has been good. Most of the Covid-19 restrictions have been minimized. We have full 

access to all school facilities and even the hospital. The third-year course content is quite 

voluminous and demanding (as expected) but I am not overwhelmed by it. I have increased 

my personal learning time and my study group helps as well. This routine has been beneficial 

so I will maintain it. 

I am grateful for your donations. It has been very helpful. I pray you stay healthy and safe. 

  Kind Regards, 

Mintah S. Angelina                                     


